
 
 

 

 

 February 15, 2021 To,  
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd.   National Stock Exchange of India 
Ltd.   Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,    Exchange Plaza, Dalal Street,      5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G Block,    
Mumbai - 400 001      Bandra - Kurla Complex, Bandra (East),        Mumbai - 400 051 
 
 
 Dear Sir/ Madam,  The un-audited financial results for the quarter ended December 31, 2020 were published by the Company on February 12, 2021.  However, there was a typo error in the Limited Review Report provided by the Statutory Auditors of the Company. The Report was erroneously printed as September 30, 2020 instead of December 31, 2020.   Enclosing herewith the revised Limited Review Report provided by the Statutory Auditors, M/s. E.A. Patil & Associates.       Kindly take the same on your records.  Thanking You, 
For Sharon Bio- Medicine Limited            Sd/- 
Authorized Signatory 
 
Encl.: Revised Limited Review Report  








